Miss Carolyn Nelson, Student Council, South High School, Louisiana Ave. and So. Williams St., Denver, Colorado.

Dear Carolyn:

It was nice of you to write me as you did in your communication of April 23. It was an extreme pleasure for me to visit your wonderful high school and meet your fine principal, Mr. Holm.

I always enjoy talking to youngsters as we have had so many in our hame, and now with our five grandchildren we are enjoying youth more even than we did when we had to exercise the care and guidance of our own youngsters.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH